
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Wilton Town Council would like to present as many children aged 0 -18 

who live within Wilton, a Commemorative medal to celebrate the 
Coronation of King Charles III 

 
If you would like your child/children to receive a medal, please complete 

the form below and return it by the 17th April 2023 to: Wilton Town 
Council, Council Offices, Kingsbury Square, Wilton SP2 0BA. 

 
The medals will be given out at Wilton’s ‘Coronation Picnic’ which will be 

held on SUNDAY MAY 7th at Castle Meadow, off Castle Lane, 
from 12noon - 3.00p.m 

 
If you are unable to pick the medals up on the day, you will be able to 

arrange collection/delivery after that date by contacting the Town Clerk at 
the Council Offices. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Parent / carer’s Name – 
Address:- 
 

 
Childs name                                                               D.O.B 

 
  

This information is required for the Coronation Medal 

application only, all the completed forms will be 

destroyed after the event and the data will not be 

retained. 


